
Town of Hooksett 
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Minutes of Meeting 

 

 

May 26, 2009 

 

 

 

 

 

Members Present:  George Longfellow; Council Rep., Roger Duhaime; Committee 

Chair, Martin Cannata, Richard Bairam,  Robert Schroeder 

 

Absent:  Merrill Johnson, Randy Holt 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:30. 

 

The Committee reviewed the minutes of the meeting held on April 28
th
.  On the section 

regarding the single stream proposal from the Concord Co-Op George wanted it changed 

from not in favor to skeptical about single stream.    Turk motioned to accept the minutes 

as amended.  Second by George, all in favor. 

 

There was another major discussion on the single stream proposal.  George and Paul 

Loiselle went to the single stream facility in Auburn Mass for a tour.  George wants hard 

figures on the recycling and Diane explained that they are commodities and set pricing 

will not happen.  We should be receiving more information from the Co-Op soon. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:30.   

 

 

 


